[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Daemen College Employees:

Daemen College uses an Emergency Alert System to send out information regarding safety notifications, College closings, and/or other information that needs to be relayed expeditiously. 

Messages will also be sent to phone numbers that are part of your permanent address record on file at Daemen College and to your Daemen e-mail address. 

The system itself will NOT be used for any other campus information broadcast. To further ensure the security of your information, this software offers up-to-date protection from potential hackers, and only certain campus personnel have the appropriate "permissions" to log-on and activate emergency messages that would be sent to the campus community.  This service is provided to all Daemen students, faculty and staff at no cost (except for any charges assessed by your wireless service provider). 

In order to ensure you are able to get the most up to date information:
· Contact the Human Resources (HR) office at x8325 to update your records to include a cell phone number for receiving future messages.  
· If you change cell phone numbers, please be sure to notify a member of the HR office.
  
The safety and well-being of our community members is very important to us at Daemen College.  Thank you for your participation.
